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NOTICE 

 
 

This is to notify to all the staff members and students of the college that the 

cadets of the NCC Unit of our college will commemorate the 75th 

year of Independence of India on 15th August, 2021 at 9 

AM in the college premises. You are requested to be present during that time. 

However, due to COVID-19 protocols number of participants will be restricted 

as per Govt. Directives. You are further requested to cooperate with us in 

complying with the COVID-19 protocols. 

                                                                                                                             

Nilanjana Mitra Mallick 
                                                                                                                          CTO 

                                                                                                       41/1 Bengal Battalion, NCC 

                                                                                 Shibpur Dinobundhoo Institution (College) 
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